
 

March 20, 2020 Update 
 

 
Hayward Industries' Statement on the impact to product supply stemming 

from the outbreak of the Coronavirus 
 
 
Hayward continues to monitor and adapt to the rapidly changing business 
environment as a result of the Coronavirus.  Our intention is to 
communicate often and directly with our partners and customers to 
provide the best service possible. 
 
Multiple states have issued directives for all residents to stay at home or 
their place of residence except as needed for the critical infrastructure 
sectors.   
 
Hayward will maintain operations in support of the national critical 
infrastructure for water, public health, and sanitization.  We believe our 
supply chain, distribution channel, and trade professionals are included in 
the designation as critical.  Should you need us to adjust our shipping 
schedules, implement extra protocols, or other requirements to meet your 
needs, please let us know. 
 
All Hayward manufacturing plants and distribution centers will remain open 
and operating. 
 
Hayward is with you during this unprecedented business environment.  We 
will work through these challenges together for the health and safety of our 
customers, employees, and communities we serve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Albert Miller  
Vice President Sales 


